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             Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time

                    Saturday, September 23


Vigil Mass     
 

 5:00 p.m.
    +Adam Mongelli

  
Sunday, September 24
 8:30 a.m.
     People of the Parish
10:00 a.m.    +Joseph Banaciski

5:00 p.m.  
    +Thelma Michaloski



Monday, September 25
7:30 a.m. 
      +Helena Subtil


 



Tuesday, September 26
7:30 a.m.

      +Rev. Kevin P. Duggan

  
Wednesday, September 27

                       St. Vincent de Paul  

5:00 p.m.    +Frank G. DeMonico 

                      +Hidalgo C. Santos

                      +Travis Lutzko


Thursday, September 28

7:30 a.m.     +Joseph DeStefano



Friday, September 29

     Saints Michael, Gabriel & Raphael

7:30 a.m.
     +Nicandro Ventura

   
Saturday, September 30




St. Jerome




Vigil Mass
 5:00 p.m.
  ++Deceased Members of Payor Family
           Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time



Sunday, October 1
        
 8:30 a.m.     +Anna Lewinski
10:00 a.m.
     People of the Parish
  5:00 p.m.    +Patrick Awosogba
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for September
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Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
 Collection for September 17 - $ 5,635.50
Mail Donations $ 665.00
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish

in your will and estate planning.     
Sunday, September 24, 2017
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time
“So the last will be first and the first last” MATTHEW 20:16.  You’ve heard the saying “it’s not where you start, but how you finish.”  This certainly applies to this Bible passage.  We have a responsibility not only for our own lives, but for the lives of others as well.  We are called to generously share our gifts with others, not hoard them for our own use.  Our gratitude and generosity helps us live “God-centered” lives and not “self-centered” lives.
Week of September 23-29
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS

+Candle For Mary +
Michael Adams
+Bread & Wine+
Ester Dow

Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. Call the parish office for details.
Forming your Faith…….. We are excited to announce that Corpus Christi Church has become a partner in an exciting 24/7 on-line web-based digital formation series called FORMED, produced by the Augustine Institute and Iganatius Press.  This series is designed to help adults grow in their faith at all levels – how we think, how we pray, and how we live.  Better yet, access is FREE to all of our parishioners and their families anywhere, anytime on computers, tablets, or phones.  Register free using our Parish Code ZD3P77.  
GOING TO THE HOSPITAL?

If you or a member of your family are in the hospital and would like a priest to come to visit or to receive the sacramental anointing of the sick, please call the parish office to arrange for visitation.  Additionally, you may wish to alert the Hospital’s Pastoral Care Office at the hospital to arrange for sustained sacramental visitation as well.  There is a chaplain on call 24 hours a day to serve in hospital patients.
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Joyce Hanula, John Gregor, 
Kristin Rein, Noel Gowran
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Mary Alai,
Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson,
Maria Rossi, Joe Rossi,Maria C Silva,

Renee Giliberti, Marie Bodnar,
Phyllis Mason, Marilyn Rinfret, Louis Kadubic,
Fr. Ed Flanagan, Roger Gregor, Peggy Reynolds, 
Margaret Drack, Luke Mayell, Pauline Burak,
Cheryl Hayes, DeAnn Morgan, Emerson Harper,
Patricia Doyle, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Pillo,
Debbie Canuso-Danley, Gloria Gregor-Hughes,
Catherine Cantasano, Mary Ann Laskoski,

Patricia Ronan, Josephine Dehlinger, James Lackett, Jr.
Florence Unverzagt, Antoinette Rossi, Kathleen McGreevy,
Karen Kleinschmidt, Carol Ostrowski, Genevieve Mroczko.
Please keep us updated on your loved ones.
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Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website:

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.
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Vendors needed for St. Vincent de Paul Yard Sale Saturday, October 21st from 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. at Corpus Christi Church, 100 James Street.  Yard sale will be in the lower parking located off of David & Kamm Ave.  $10.00 per parking spot.  Bring your own table.  To reserve a space, or for more information, call Ann Marie at 732-589-1576 or e-mail amlento@aol.com
Respect Life Sunday
October 1, 2017

“The right to life is the first among human rights.” Pope Francis
Right to Life Raffle tickets are available at the parish office for $10.00 each.  Please support New Jersey Right to Life’s Annual Card and Shop Rite Gift Card Raffle.  Raffles will be sold after all masses the weekend of September 30-October 1.  


Community Clean Up Day – Take pride in your community and help remove waste from our parks and adjacent streets.  Bring a team!  Ask friends and family to join us! October 7, 9am-12pm – Volunteers to meet at Fitzpatrick’s Field – to volunteer, please contact egabrieloo706@yahoo.com
Many volunteers are needed for our upcoming celebration of the parishes 75th Anniversary.  This could require as little as an hour or two to being a full, active member throughout the entire process.  Whatever time you can give, we will accept. Some of the programs we have in place where help is needed:
Fundraising Committee- several fundraisers throughout the next year and a half to help offset the cost of our 75th Anniversary Celebrations. A tricky tray in April, Meatball Dinner in Fall, Cookie Walk in December, Golf Outing in Spring and many other fun events.  

Youth Events Committee – special events aimed at our younger parishioners to share the history and pass along the legacy of Corpus Christi.

School Alumni Committee – we would love to have former Corpus Christi School alumni share in this celebration, If you are an alumni or just great at tracking people down, we could use your help.

75th Anniversary Gala Committee – we plan to celebrate with a dinner dance in September, 2019.

Dedication/Program Book Committee – We need assistance in the historical research, layout, ad sales, and promotion of the book.

Interviews – we are looking for parishioners who have information to share about our parish.  If you have been a long time member or simply have some interesting facts/stories to share please contact the rectory.

If you can help in any way, please call the parish office.


Our Parish Picnic is next Sunday, October 1st from 1:00-4:00 p.m   No tickets will be sold at the door.  Last week to buy your tickets.
Hamburgers, hot dogs, etc. will be provided by the parish.  If you would care to bring a dessert, call the parish office.



St. Stanislaus Kostka Holy Name Society Carmen Spezzi presents Autumn Roast Pork Dinner – Friday, October 6, 2017 4:30p.m.-7:00 p.m. St. Stan’s School, 221 MacArthur Ave., Sayreville.  Roasted Pork Loin with Gravy, Baked Potato with Butter & Sour Cream, Sauteed Green Beans with tomato and Garlic, Kielbasa & Sauerkraut, Swedish Meatballs, Penne with Vodka Sause, Salad Bar, Coffee/Tea/Soda, Dessert.  Children’s Meal Chicken Fingers with French Fries Adults $15.00 Children (under 12) $8.00.  Please purchase your ticket in advance in the Church Lobby or at the office 732-254-0212.
DUE TO WORK BEING DONE IN THE CHURCH PLEASE NOTE: 

Daily Mass will be celebrated in the Church Hall. 

MONDAY OCTOBER 2 THRU FRIDAY OCTOBER 6

Wednesday, October 4, 2017

Saint Francis of Assisi

Blessing of Animals at 6:00 p.m. will take place outside lower parking lot.



Bishop Ahr HS “AHR STAR” Spaghetti Dinner Fund-Raiser for David Santos & Sadie Ally, Thursday, October 5, 2017 4:30 p.m.-7:00 p.m. (serving begins at 4:30 p.m. and continues until 6:30 p.m.) Bishop Ahr High School Cafeteria, One Tingley Lane, Edison, NJ 08820 – Adults $10.00, Students $7.00 Children (under 12) $4.00.  For tickets or info please call 732-549-1108, ext. 648.


Come Pray for Those Who Serve and Protect!

16th Annual Blue Mass for Law Enforcement

Thursday, October 12, 2017 – 10:30 a.m.

Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, Metuchen

Bishop James F. Checchio cordially invites ALL the faithful in the Diocese to join him at the annual Blue Mass to pray for and with police officers and law enforcement personnel from the communities and towns from across Middlesex, Hunterdon, Somerset and Warren counties.  Come to represent your parish and town, to support and pray for all dedicated local, county, state and federal law enforcement officials and to honor those officers who have made the ultimate sacrifice through their service to others.  For more information, call 732 562-2463 or visit http://diometuchen.org/2017-bluemass.

If any parishioners are in Law Enforcement and would like to represent the parish and attend the Mass, please call the parish office.



Saint Ambrose School
81 Throckmorton Lane, Old Bridge

Wine and Spirit Tasting – October 20, 2017

Sponsored by Buy-Rite Liquors, Matawan and Monroe.  Featuring over 500 varieties of wine, beer, and spirits.  Dinner buffet featuring “A Taste of The Neighborhood”, sushi by Ganga, basket raffles, 50-50, music and more.

7p.m.-11p.m. – St. Ambrose Auditorium $50.00 per person

For further information please contact Mary Pat Grospin 732-673-4878.



Every Last Wednesday of the month a Communal Anointing of the Sick within the 5:00 p.m. Mass.

Next Mass is this Wednesday, September 27, 2017.
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Parishes: 


That our parishes, animated by a missionary spirit, may be places where faith is communicated and charity is seen.








75th Anniversary of Corpus Christi Parish


Fr. Damian is inviting parishioners to join him in with the Anniversary Committee so we can plan for this important milestone in our parish.  Contact the parish office to sign up.  Next meeting is this Monday September 25, at 7:30 p.m. in the church hall.  All are invited to partake in this special time of our parish. 





ENTER THE CONTEST!!!


Be immortalized in Corpus Christi’s history.  We are looking for a “motto” for the 75th Anniversary Celebration.  This motto will be put on a banner and used throughout all the Anniversary Events.  It needs to be short and signify what Corpus Christi represents.  An example might be “Faith, Tradition and Disciples in Mission”.   If your motto is selected you will receive a gift.  Submit your ideas, along with your name and phone number.  You may drop it off in the collection basket, parish office, or you can email to corpuschristisouthriver@yahoo.com.








Prayer for those Affected by Hurricane Harvey/Hurricane Irma/Earthquake





Let us continue to keep in our prayers all who are affected with the hurricanes and earthquake victims, especially for the deceased and for families who have lost a loved one.   


Many thanks for your generosity of $3,427.00 that was collected this past weekend.  Any monies that continue to come in will continue to be forwarded for the “Disaster Relief”.














